
VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) MEETING 

November 17, 2021 

This meeting was started at 6:14 by President Don Easterbrooks. 

A prayer was offered by Thomas King. 

Next the Pledge of Allegiance. 

New neighbors were introduced.  

Treasurers Report given by Mike Tommaney. 

Jan gave an update of the future meetings 

The Christmas party will be December 5th. 

On December 7th will be the Ladies Luncheon. 

January we will have a comedian. 

Last night was the night golf. That was very different and all enjoyed it. 

Tonight was our food tasting with some unusual dishes and some old favorites. It was great. 

The 50-50 raffle was won by: many. 

Meeting ended a little early at 7:22 

Deb Chapman, Secretary 

 

 


